
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2021

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
NURSERY OPEN MORNING

Saturday 23rd October 2021
We will be opening the nursery from 10.00am to 12.00pm for parents to be 

able to book in to view the setting. 

WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY
Sunday 10th October 2021

You could spend an hour doing something you like such as reading, playing 
football or baking. Could you send in a photograph which we can display. In 

October we will be carrying out lots of activities that promote resilience, 
gratitude, and mindfulness 

HALLOWEEN DISCO
Friday 29th October 2021

Come dressed in scary outfits. 3.00pm-5.00pm
Party bags will be sold for £2 (All money raised will go to the RSPCA)

LAMBS 
We have introduced a sensory morning to our 
routine where the children can relax and use all their 
senses to explore. We have explored paint, 
bubblewrap and mindfulness techniques. In the 
coming month parents will be invited to join a 
session with their child. 

DUCKS
The Duckling’s have 
wanted to learn 
through nature play, 
they have enjoyed 
painting with mud and 
sticks, freezing natural 
objects and taking 
part in lots of risky 
play such as climbing 
the slide outside, 
walking on crates and 
balancing on beams.

FARMERS
We have carried lots of 
activities linking to the Leaf 
Man story. The children 
brought in leaves, conkers 
and sticks from home which 
we used to freeze and paint 
with, they were also excited 
when they found slugs and 
ladybirds had also travelled 
into the nursery. The 
children went on leaf hunts 
outside and create their own 
animals from the story. 

EXPLORERS
The children have shown an interest in number 

play. We displayed a number line and the children 
are excited to see which number has been blown 

away by the wind each morning. The children then 
hunt the number and carry out activities such as 

categorising linking to the number that blew away. 


